
iifUmttm

FE.MP mnb

Mssistmk

20.11.67

Mr. Robin Boyd,
290 Walsh Street,
South Yarra 314-1

Dear Robin,

^'^any thanks for your note and letter of 15 November.
I will put this before the Club at its Christmas meeting.
The members will be in a suitable frame of mind then'.

A jolly good letter, by the way'.

Yours sincerely,
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